Zoning Inspector

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

All,

Barden, George V <George.Barden@ontswcd.com>

Monday, October 31, 2016 2:38 PM

Zoning Inspector

'Doug Finch’; '‘Development Clerk’; 'Sarah Reynolds'; 'Chris Jensen'
RE: Bowerman Septic Referral - 0000 Nott Road

I first reviewed the initial submittal of plans for the onsite wastewater treatment (septic) system for this
proposal, and submitted comments for revisions to Mr. Bowerman’s engineer on October 7th, 2016. | just
now, October 31%¢, 2016, received, via e-mail, revised plans for review and eventual approval. Given my
backlog of work, I hope to get to them by the middle or end of this week.

Based on the size of the lot, and the initial set of plans, | see no reason that a system cannot be approved to
accommodate a three (3)-bedroom residence.

George V. Barden, CPESC

Canandaigua Lake Watershed Inspector

From: Zoning Inspector [mailto:zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org]
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 12:06 PM

To: Barden, George V

Cc: 'Doug Finch'; 'Development Clerk’; 'Sarah Reynolds'; 'Chris Jensen’
Subject: Bowerman Septic Referral - 0000 Nott Road

Regarding Tax Map Number: 111.00-1-14.500

Address: 0000 Nott Road, Canandaigua, NY 14424

Application No: CPN-065-16

George,

On September 27" we referred a proposed septic system to your office for your review, but, as of today, we have not
received a response. This project is on our Planning Board Agenda for November 9%, and they would like to consider
your comments during the meeting. Thank you.

Please give me a call if there are any materials that we can provide or questions we can answer.

Best.

Eric A. Cooper

Zoning Inspector
Town of Canandaigua

ecooper(@townofcanandaigua.org

585-394-1120



